
Addendum #1 to RFP for Street Maintenance Services - June 5, 2019 

 

1) With regards to this RFP, traffic control will be the responsibility of the contractor and 

will follow the current VDOT Work Area Protection guidelines; 

 

2) With regards to all noted items, it should be understood this work involves removal and 

replacement; 

 

3) With regards to the road overlay, a 2 inch milling of the complete surface shall be 

performed with disposal of the milled material; 
 

  

 


